
From: Stanton, Cheryl <CStanton@dew.sc.gov>
To: Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

Glaccum, DavidDavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov
Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
Alford, Susansusan.alford@dss.sc.gov

CC: Smith, AustinAustinSmith@gov.sc.gov
Date: 6/14/2016 10:28:05 AM

Subject: FW: June Board Meeting - follow-up
Attachments: Colbert Board Presentation.pdf

May be more information that you want, but a pretty good overview of what's going on in Washington. Covers not 
only what Congress is doing with respect to the programs in DEW, but also TANF and Education reforms. It also has a 
pretty non-partisan overview of the 2016 election.
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